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Re: Request Tree Planting Assistance
1 message

oce afphsc <oceafpmc@gmail.com> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 9:27 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: ENGP MIMAROPA <mimaropaengp@gmail.com>, ltcol_manuel@yahoo.com

Hi Sir,

Good day!

We would like to follow up regarding our request. Additionally, can we ask for a contact number for smoother communication?

Thank you. Regards.

On Mon, Nov 8, 2021 at 8:55 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'am/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Office of the NGP
Regional Coordinator for their information and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-73334.

Thank you and keepsafe.
MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant lll

PMD/RICTU Staff

On Mon, Nov 8, 2021 at 8:42 AM oce afphsc <oceafpmc@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day Sir.

We would like to follow up regarding our request.
Thank you. Keep safe.

On Tue, Nov 2, 2021 at 3:16 PM oce afphsc <oceafpmc@gmail.com> wrote:
Noted on this Sir.

Thank you.

On Tue, Nov 2, 2021 at 11:29 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'am/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Office of the
NGP Regional Coordinator for their information and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-73334.

Thank you and keepsafe.
MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant lll

PMD/RICTU Staff

On Tue, Nov 2, 2021 at 10:04 AM oce afphsc <oceafpmc@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Sir,

Good day.
We would like to follow up regarding our request.

Thank you. Best Regards.
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On Mon, Oct 18, 2021 at 12:37 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'am/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Office of
the Regional Executive Director for their information and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-
2021-73334.

Thank you and keepsafe.

MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant lll
PMD/RICTU Staff

On Fri, Oct 15, 2021 at 4:56 PM oce afphsc <oceafpmc@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day Mam/Sir,

We would like to ask for your assistance in conducting tree planting activity on December 8-10, 2021.
Attached to this email is the request letter.

Thank you in advance.

Regards.

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
N MIMAROPA REGION

P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
A A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
T W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/

f E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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